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ENVIRO 
UPDATE 
. . .  

 ​At school we have the 
enviro stall out every 
day so that you can 
come and buy some of 
our new produce: 
Feijoas - $2.00 per kg, 
pumpkins - $3.00 
Some yummy sauces 
and chutneys as well. 
We have comfrey tea 
and worm tea available 
for $3 each. IT’S THE 
BEST IN TARANAKI!!!! 

 

Welcome to:Leah Room 7 
and her family to Toko 

School. 
 

2018 SCHOOL YEAR IS 
ON OUR WEBSITE! 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and friends of our School Hello/Kia Ora 
Communication 
Guitar Lessons - Year 5 - 8: ​Mike and Malcolm are once again offering 
guitar lessons.  These will start next week, on Wednesdays in the library. 
Your children will need to take their lunch to the library. If you would like 
your child to participate please e.mail:  office@toko.school.nz 
PTA AGM: ​7th June 7.30pm at Toko School.  New members welcome. 
Fundraising Meeting: ​ ​ ​19th June 7.30pm at Toko School 
Parent/Teacher/Child Interviews:​ ​ These are on from Monday 12th June to 
Wednesday 14th June for Year 4 to 8 only.  Bookings for school interviews 
are online.  To book an interview please go to 
www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code​, the interview number will be hak37. 
From there you will be asked your name, email address(for an email to be 
sent to confirm your booking) and then pick a teacher. If you have no 
internet access or have any difficulty, what so ever, please contact Annette 
in the office. Bookings will be open from 1st June 2017. 
When visiting school:  ​We always welcome parents into school but we 
would ask if you could refrain from calling in during class times. Ideally 
before school or after school would be great. It is hard for teachers if they 
get interruptions when they are teaching.  If you would like to discuss 
matters with the classroom teacher please call Annette in the office and 
she can make an appointment for you.  

 ​From the Sports Desk 
Jones Cup:​ ​We are in the process of organising teams for this.  At this stage we 
are going to need:  Year 5 and 6 - 3 netball coaches, 2 rugby coaches 
Year 7 and 8 - 2 netball coaches, 2 rugby coaches.  Practices will be on Friday 
afternoons from 2.15 - 3.00.  These will start on Friday 9th June.  If you are able to 
assist with coaching which equates to 3 practices and supervising the team on the 
day of the competition please contact:  ​sean.dillon@toko.school.nz  
Rippa Rugby Update: Year 5 and 6 
The Rippa rugby competition for Year 5 and 6’s will at the Stratford Primary school 
on  Thursday 8th June. Will parents who have offered to take transport  be at 
school at 9.15am please. The pool play for the competition will be finishing at 
12.30pm. Parents supplying transport need to be at Stratford Primary to take 
children back to school. Please be aware that teams may qualify for finals, which 
may carry through to later in the afternoon. 
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